
Wareham Recycling Committee 
    Town Hall - 54 Marion Road 
     Wareham, Ma 02571 

 MINUTES 
                         February 19, 2020    

  
Meeting opened at: 6:05 
      I n 
attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Marilyn 
Russell, Earl Russell, Jim Munise (BOS) 

 ▪ The agenda was distributed by Jennifer  
 ▪ Marilyn distributed the co-ordinator’s report 
 ▪ Charlene had no minutes to distribute as there were printer problems 
 ▪ Earl Russell presented the treasurer’s report. Discussion held. Accepted report as written 

unanimous 
 ▪ Marilyn presented the co-ordinator’s report  
 ▪ NEDT picked up the latex paint from the center. Semass would not pay the bill so funds 

will be taken out of Town Meeting Funds, per Derek Sullivan. We will have to charge 
more to accept paint in the spring. Discussion 

 ▪ Marilyn sent an email to Matt Stanton (JROTC & Key Club) at the high school asking for 
a student to join the committee 

 ▪ Marilyn reported that she had been reading about redemption centers closing because the 
funds they receive from the state is not sufficient to make a profit. Discussion 

 ▪ Jennifer presented emails regarding Wareham future planning and Master Plan 
 ▪ Jim Munise stated because we have recycling the town gets grants. He was asked who 

applies for these grants for Wareham? Discussion 
 ▪ Jim discussed grants the town receives and distribution of funds. Discussion  
 ▪ Jim spoke of Marion/Rochester/Wareham future and ideas, etc. All in flux. Discussion 
 ▪ Jim stated that 65% of Rochester/Marion product comes from Wareham. Discussion 
  
Meeting adjourned at 7:22 

_______________________ 
Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman 



_______________________ 
Charlene Price, Secretary 

  
 


